
‘WELL DONE!’ to the 
following pupils who received 

special awards this week:

Reception – Leo, Alfie, Skylar

Year 1 – Cecily, Freddie, Evie

Year 2 – Otto, Amelie, Matthew

Year 3 – Josh, Finley A, Lacey

Year 5 – Alex, Alfie, William

Year 6 – Albie, Lucy, Archie W
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Lord Jesus Christ, in the Sacrament of
the Eucharist You left us the 

outstanding manifestation of  your 
limitless love for us.

Thank You for giving our child 
the opportunity to experience 

this love in receiving the Sacrament 
for the first time.

May your Eucharistic presence 
keep him/her ever free from sin, 

fortified in faith, pervaded by love for God 
and neighbour, and fruitful in virtue, 
that they may continue to receive You 
throughout life and attain final union 

with You at death.
Amen.

Message from the Headteacher

This week has been rather busy.

We welcomed our new Reception parents to a coffee morning so they could
meet the staff as well as each other. It was very well attended and we will be
holding another one next Thursday morning.

Many congratulations to our Year 6 boys who
took part in the Chipping Norton Cricket

Partnership tournament on Wednesday. They
played brilliantly and came home with the trophy.

Year 4 had a fabulous time at Everdon, in spite of the unseasonable weather.
Mrs Sauvagnargues said, ‘The children were amazing!’ We will share with you
all their activities and comments in next week’s newsletter and an Everdon
assembly later this term.

Please find below the class teachers for 2019-20

Reception – Mrs Sue Stansfield and Mrs Lorna Buchanan

Year 1 – Mrs Marsha Rickard 

Year 2 – Mrs Sam Butler-McLees

Year 3 – Mrs Claire McGeehan

Year 4 – Mrs Sarah Sauvagnargues

Year 5 – Mrs Lizzie Clay

Year 6 – Mrs Kyla Bates and Mrs Sarah Allcock

We were lucky enough to enjoy some dry weather at Chastleton on
Sunday and raised £485. A big thank you to everyone involved with a
special thank you to Anais, Ivan and James who did a brilliant job
welcoming visitors and serving cake.

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 19th June at 7.30 in school and we’ll
be busy planning the End of Term Disco and Campout. It would be lovely
to see you there!



DATES FOF THE SUMMER TERM

10th – 21st June Year 6 Entrepreneur fortnight
Monday 17th June Choir to Dorchester Abbey

Thursday 20th June

Coffee Morning for new Reception Class parents 

at 10am

Year 5 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Sunday 23rd June First Holy Communion

Monday 24th June
Cycling Proficiency starts for Year 6 

Year 4 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Tuesday 25th June
Year 1 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm
Reception Class trip to Hill End

Wednesday 26th June
Year 2 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Chipping Norton Transition Day 

Thursday 27th June

Chipping Norton Transition Day 

New Reception children visit am

Whole School changeover day

New Parents’ Meeting at 2.30pm

Year 6 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Friday 28th June Year 3 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Thursday 4th July SPORTS DAY (further details to follow) 

Friday 5th July Year 6 at IMPS, Horton Hospital

Tuesday 9th July School Music Concert

Friday 12th July PTA Disco and Camp Out 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Performance to parents 

Thursday 18th July
Afternoon Tea Party for Mrs Pickford’s 

retirement, 1.30pm. All welcome. *

Friday 19th July
End of Year Mass in church.

Finish for Summer holidays at 12.05pm

Please email jflashman@holytsch.org if you are intending to come along

to Mrs Pickford’s Tea Party.
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